Ways to have positive
conversations with your child
about returning to ‘face-to-face’
school

Currently, the media is utilising phrases such as ‘lost
learning’, ‘gaps’ and ‘catch up’ in relation to the impact of
the pandemic on children’s education.

Here we unpick the issues surrounding this and give some
ideas on how you can talk about returning to school with
your child.

No ‘catch-up’!

The phrase ‘catch-up’ should be avoided as it looks at past learning rather than future
learning. Lessons will continue to be about moving forward from what students currently
know and building on that. There will be government funded programmes to strengthen
learning if needed, but the most important thing is always where learning will go next in the
classroom.

Be active in the classroom!

Emphasise how positive it is that your child will be able to have face-to-face teaching. They
will be able to ask questions and listen and respond to their peers’ ideas. Engaging in
talking about what they know and do not know will be important for developing their
understanding.




